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August 2, 2021 

 

TLC Engineering Solutions, Inc. Announces that Griffith Engineering Inc. (GEI), has joined the TLC team, 

expanding its presence and capabilities in the State of Georgia and broadening its reach into the 

Carolina’s. TLC’s prior Atlanta office has been consolidated into the former GEI headquarters located on 
Chamblee Dunwoody Road. The former GEI Charlotte office becomes TLC’s 16th location. 
 

GEI’s expertise has grown over the past 17 years to include higher education, K-12, federal, municipal, 

defense, hospitality, health care, and commercial building engineering, which complements and 

expands TLC’s major market sectors. Effective July 28, 2021, all current employees of GEI joined TLC as 
they continue to support their current clients and projects with TLC’s expanded infrastructure and 
disciplines. TLC will be strengthened by GEI’s extensive resume of federal and state clients, along with 
the addition of GEI’s Energy Audit team and their national energy services experience serving numerous 

energy-focused entities. GEI clients will benefit from the capability and resources of the 400-person TLC 

team of experts that offer a wide range of building system engineering services including M/E/P and 

technology design, licensed fire protection engineering, acoustics, and structural engineering. 

 

TLC CEO Michael P. Sheerin explained, “We welcome the GEI team. We are excited to provide our clients 
in Atlanta with a deeper bench of talented engineers and are equally enthused with expanding our 

geographic platform into the Carolina market. Furthermore, their expertise in transforming portfolios of 

existing buildings into high-performance, sustainable energy users extends TLC’s capabilities in creating 
the future that we envision!” 

 

Chad Griffith, founder and former President of GEI, added, “The opportunity to join TLC allows us to 
focus on our clients and realize the next level of growth in our locations and in our national energy 

services offerings. Supported by the resources of the TLC team, our clients will benefit from the depth of 

expertise and responsiveness of TLC’s national footprint. Our staff will enjoy the increased variety of 
development and growth options also.” 

 

With this deal, Chad Griffith, PE, CEM, GBE, LEED AP becomes a Managing Principal in Atlanta and works 

alongside Cole Parkinson, RCDD, TLC Managing Principal in Atlanta and Rafi Wartan, PE, TLC Regional 

Director; Wally Ray, PE, CEM, LEED AP BD+C becomes Managing Principal in Charlotte; John Nott, PE, 

CEM, BEMP, CMVP becomes a Principal in TLC; Ryan Parkins, PE and Christine Trovato have joined TLC as 

Senior Associates. 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://tlc-engineers.com/news/tlc-engineering-solutions-inc-acquires-griffith-engineering-inc/ 

 


